
California, April 21, 2023 - 7th Dimension, a trusted provider of IT services and
support for small and medium-sized businesses in California and Nevada,
announced today that it is rebranding to 7th Di Technologies. This new brand name
reflects the company's renewed focus on innovation and technology, and its
commitment to delivering exceptional client experiences.

"We are thrilled to unveil our new brand, 7th Di Technologies, which embodies our
vision for the future of IT services and support," said Joshua Holloway, CEO of 7th Di
Technologies. "Our new name, logo, and mascot all represent our core values of
reliability, loyalty, and dedication to delivering IT without limits to our clients."

As part of the rebranding effort, 7th Di Technologies has also introduced a new
mascot, Robocop the Belgian Malinois. Robocop embodies the company's
commitment to exceptional client experiences, representing the values of trust and
loyalty. He provides a friendly and trustworthy character that clients can rely on, with
a name that emphasizes the company's focus on enabling employees to deliver high-
quality customer experiences.

The rebranding initiative is part of 7th Di Technologies' ongoing efforts to enhance its
client experience and strengthen its position as a leading IT services provider. 

7th Di Technologies will continue to provide a range of IT services and support to
small and medium-sized businesses, including managed IT services, cloud solutions,
cybersecurity, and IT consulting. With a team of highly skilled and experienced
professionals, the company is dedicated to helping businesses grow and succeed
through the effective use of technology.
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